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Year 5 – Christmas Celebration Event 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

I can’t believe it has come round so quickly, but the Year 5 class are participating in a ‘Christmas 

Celebration’ event which is being put on by the West of England Music Association. This will be a 

fantastic event involving a number of other schools and it will be hosted by Naomi Wilkinson from 

CBBC.  Within the event, children will be performing a range of festive songs to celebrate 

Christmas.   

 

When and where is the event taking place? 

 

The event will be taking place on Monday 4th December 2023 and will be held at St Michael’s 

Centre, Stoke Gifford, BS34 6PD.   

 

Daytime Practice 

 

Children will be participating in a daytime rehearsal at St Michael’s Centre from 9:45am till 

11:30am on Monday 4th December 2023.  At this rehearsal the children will have an opportunity to 

sing with a live band.  Children will leave St Chad’s, via coach, at 9:15am and will arrive back to 

school by 12pm.  Therefore, the children will be back in time for their school lunch.    

 

Evening Performance  

 

Children are invited back to St Michael’s Centre, Stoke Gifford for an evening performance and 

this is from 7pm till 8pm on Monday 4th December 2023.  Even though members of staff will be at 

the venue to support the children, we are asking for parents to transport their child(ren) to the 

evening performance.  Please make sure that you bring your child to the St Michael’s Centre, 

Stoke Gifford at 6:30pm, so that we can be ready for the event.   

 

Please ensure that you collect your child at the end of the performance from a member of St 

Chad’s staff from the St Michael’s Centre.   

 

It is a requirement that children wear their school uniform to both the daytime rehearsal and the 

evening performance. As this is an event across schools, please be aware that photos of children 

might be taken during the event.  
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Tickets 

 

This year, parents are invited to join in the celebrations with the children and watch the 

performance.  Therefore, tickets are available to be bought.  Tickets can be purchased via the 

link or QR Code below.  For children in receipt of pupil premium, tickets are free but booking is still 

required.  When purchasing tickets, please make sure that you choose the correct date and time 

of the event.  
 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/west-of-england-music 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parental Consents 

 

It is really important that we have an understanding as to whether you give consent for your child 

to participate within this event.  On Parent Pay, please can you answer the following questions: 

 

1) Do you give consent for your child to be taken to St Michael’s Centre, Stoke Gifford during the 

school day on Monday 4th December 2023 between 9:15am – 12pm for a rehearsal? 

 

2) Do you give consent for your child to participate in the evening performance at St Michael’s 

Centre in Stoke Gifford?  
 
 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Any questions, please ask 

 

Regards 

 

James Ridd 

Deputy Headteacher 
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